
 
 
 

Library Board Meeting 
October 20, 2020 

 
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. in the Civic Center Meeting Room. 
 
Members present:  Sam Marohn, Kristy Bower, Mary Bell, Kathy Rollins, Joan Rusch 
and Cathy Forst. 
Absent:  Ruth Gruber 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
 
The minutes for the September meeting were distributed and accepted as written. 
 
Treasurer’s Report: 
 
The bills for September total $21,538.98.  Sam moved to pay the bills and Mary 
seconded.  Motion passed. 
In our regular account we have $248,956.84 and in our reserve account we have 
$190, 253.45 for a total of $439,210.29. 
 
Library Director’s Report: 
 
September Circulation—6,628 
Door Count—1,868 
Collection total—75,984 
Website visits—3,406 
 

a.  Calendars were shared. 
b. The staff did a wonderful job while Cathy was recovering from surgery. 
c. The photo contest is online only this year. 

 
 
 



Old Business: 
 
We will continue work on the 2021 budget.  Cathy will provide more figures in 
November. 
 
New Business: 
 
None. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
        Kathleen Rollins, 
        Secretary 
KFR/cpf 
 
 


